

# **Woof & Purr Remarks**

# **Boarding Updates**

Are you and your pets planning for warmer weather already? If so, do not forget about spring break! We are accepting new clients for the spring season, but we do fill up quick. Space is limited, therefore please confirm your pets reservations ASAP!



# **Doggie Daycare**

We are accepting daycare reservations for all current clients. For all new clients, we have started a waitlist and will make reservations based on open availability.



#### **Feline Facts**

Cats put their best foot forward. Some cats can have a dominant front paw. The oldest cat to have ever lived was 38 years old.



### **Meow News**

We are currently booked through the end of the year with cat boarding. However we are accepting reservations for after the new year. If you would like to schedule a tour or do a trial run of boarding, let our office know. Please note all cat boarding is a two night minimum.



We are
accepting
reservations
or next year

## **Facility Updates**

We introduced a new computer system this summer/fall. Have you confirmed your contact information with our office?

Owners now have access to an online portal and a pet parent mobile app.

### Bark, bark, what?

Daycare availability is limited through December. Confirm reservations for the rest of winter now.

# **Bark Jokes**

Q: What do you call a cold dog?

A: A chilli dog

Q: What does my dog and my phone have in common?
A: They both have collar I.D.

Q: What do you call a frozen dog?
A: A pupsicle

